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Dear Parent/Carer

Year 7 In-person Progress Review Evening - Tuesday 14th May
Year 7 Progress Review Evening will take place in school between 4.00 pm and 6.30 pm on
Tuesday 14th May, and will provide the opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress
with their subject teachers. Students are expected to attend (in full school uniform) so that
they can be involved in any discussions with teachers and should bring along their student
planner.

A timed appointment system will operate for this event and your child will need to arrange
appointment times with teaching staff using the form on page 154 in the student planner.
For the system to work efficiently we need everyone to endeavour to keep to their
appointment times.

Mr Powell (Senior Academic Mentor) and I will not be able to meet with everyone during the
evening, however, there will be some students that we will make appointments to meet with
their parents/carers.

Entry to the Progress Review Evening will be through the main gate at reception. Please
sign in on arrival and out at departure.

Please will you acknowledge your receipt of this letter and confirm your attendance by
clicking on the link here by Thursday 9th May. I would like to thank you in advance for your
continued support.

Mr Mackle
Director of Studies, Year 7
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